
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Closes for Half Term  Friday 21st  October INSET DAY  Monday 31st October  

Back to School  Tuesday 1st November  Hot Chocolate 

Fundraiser 

Friday 4th November  

Children in Need Day Friday 18th November  School closes for 

Christmas 

Tuesday 20th December  

Back to School  Wednesday 4th January   

Well here we are again at the end of another half term! Here is an update 

and a few dates for the diary. School closes for the half term break today and 

reopens to children on Tuesday 1st November. Have a lovely half term everyone   

 

Thank you to all our families who joined us for our parent and carer meetings this week, 

either in person or over the phone. It was lovely to be able to share the progress the 

children are making in their learning. They have had a great half term and I know there 

were lots of proud parents, carers and children after these meetings- and quite rightly 

so! Well done everyone! Thank you also to all the families who joined us for our F2 Stay 

and Play this week and to the F2 staff for organising this event   

Parent and Carer Meetings and F2 Stay and Play     

Here are a few dates for your diary for next half term. We will be finalising our Christmas 

dates the first week back after half term and will get this information to you ASAP.    

 

 

Attendance expectations 

Attendance will be mandatory from 8 March 2021 and the usual rules on attendance 
will apply, including: 

 parents’ duty to ensure that their child of compulsory school age attends regularly at 
the school where the child is a registered pupil 

 schools’ responsibilities to record attendance and follow up absence 

 the ability to issue sanctions, including fixed penalty notices, in line with local 
authorities’ codes of conduct 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

Hot Chocolate Fundraiser 

 

 

On Friday 4th November, we will be holding our first autumn 

fundraiser. During the afternoon, we will be offering the children 

the chance to have hot chocolate and a cookie in school for the cost 

of £2. All fundraising goes towards buying resources to support the 

children in school.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As always, if you have any questions, please contact us at school. 

Thanks everyone,  

Helen Holbrook (Headteacher)  

 

 

 

Well done Team 4         

And finally… A big thank you!  

 

 

 

I am very excited to be able to share 

some lovely baby news with you all! 

Congratulations to Mrs and Mr 

Freemantle on the birth of their 

beautiful baby girl! Polly June 

Freemantle was born on 8th October at 

6:17am weighing 7lb 6oz. Mum and 

baby are both very well. Thank you to 

Mrs Freemantle for sharing these lovely 

photos with us!  

 

                        Congratulations! 

Children in Need  

On Friday 18th November, it is Children in Need Day. In return 

for a suggested donation of 50p, Children are invited to come 

into school in non-uniform, with optional spots/Pudsey 

accessories   

Well done Team 4, for the great attitude they have shown 

towards their swimming lessons over the last 2 weeks. I 

know Miss Martindale is very proud of the effort they 

have put in and the progress they have made. Well done 

everyone!  

 

We’d like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Kelly, who has been 

teaching Team 5 this half term while Mrs Cooke has been on 

maternity leave. Mrs Kelly also taught across the school last year. 

We have loved having her on the team, and thank her for her 

commitment to the school. We’ll miss having her here every day, 

but I know she’ll keep in touch and we’ll see her soon.    

 

 


